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SH-266 bridge replacement project begins Monday in Rogers County 
 
A $3.5 million project to replace the structurally deficient SH-266 bridge at the Verdigris 
River Overflow is scheduled to begin Monday, Feb. 9. This is located east of Keetonville 
Road and just east of the Verdigris River.  
 
During the first phase of work, crews will build a temporary bridge south of the existing 
structure. This will allow traffic to continue flowing in this corridor throughout the 
replacement project. Drivers should be alert to crews and equipment and also to a 
reduced speed limit of 45 m.p.h. in this area. 
 
The overall project is expected to complete in late 2015, weather permitting.  
_______________________________________________  

Follow @okdot on Twitter.com and Know B4 U Go!  
ODOT strongly discourages texting or tweeting while driving.  
Statewide & extended construction closures, visit www.okladot.state.ok.us, Traffic Advisories    
 
   


